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Mr. Howard W. Bremer
614 N. Walnut Street
Madison, Wisconsin 53705

Dear Mr. Bremer:

Knowing of your interest in the Bayh-Dole government-wide
patent policy bill, I am writing to give you an update on the
status of the legislation.

The bill was introduced as S. 3496, the Small Business,
Non-profit Organizations Patent Procedures Act. It was sent to
the Judiciary Committee, and was not acted on before the session
ended. I appreciate knowing of your interest in the legislation,
and will keep it in mind should this bill or a similar measure be
introduced next year.

Thank you for writing.

Sincerely yours,

S. I. Hayakawa

SIH/mpo


